
 

Announcing… a Professional Development Workshop 

Who Needs Ethics Anyway?  
How to Support an Organizational Culture that Supports 

Ethical Decision Making 
 

You know the feeling. It’s that special churn in your gut indicating something is not quite right. Ethical 
situations and challenges face us every day as fundraisers. Our organizations support important causes 

funded by countless corporations, grantors, and individuals who expect us to administer our operations 

with integrity, consistency, effectiveness, and transparency. The fact of the matter is we all need 

ethical boundaries. Ethics are essential!  

 

Deb Minton of Philanthropia Parnters will lead the way to help us start the dialogue within our 

organizations about creating a culture that supports ongoing ethical standards and decision making. 

Join us for this engaging dialogue with examples about how to navigate the ethical dilemmas that face 

our organizations. 

Wednesday, October 22 2014 

11:30 a.m. – 12:30 p.m. (registration and networking at 11 a.m.) 
 

Grand Rapids Community Foundation 

185 Oakes Street SW   Grand Rapids 

 

$20 AFP Members  

$25 Non-Members 

Includes Lunch 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
RETURN THIS FORM AND FEE TO: AFP–West Michigan, c/o Chapter Administrator, PO Box 6302, Grand Rapids MI 49516 or fax to 616.732.4481  

 

Name:         Title:       

Organization:              

Address:         City:      Zip:     

Phone:         E-mail:         

 

___ $20 AFP Member rate ___ $25 Not-Yet-A Member rate  

   

 

___ Credit Card:  □ VISA  □ MasterCard   

#       Exp. Date   3-digit Code    

 

___ Check payable to AFP–West Michigan enclosed.  
 

Visit www.afpwm.org/scholarships for information regarding educational program scholarships.  

Ethical Decision Making 
Wednesday, October 22 

─ Notice of a Meeting of the AFP West 

Michigan Chapter ─ 

At the beginning of this workshop, there 

will be a brief welcome consisting of an 

update on chapter membership 

information, board committee 

opportunities, etc. 

 

Questions?  

deb.odonnell@aquinas.edu 

 or 616-222-6144 


